GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY

London 2012 Coordination

Shaun McCarthy

Chair
Commission for a Sustainable London 2012
Level 1
Palestra
197 Blackfriars Road
London SE1 8AA

City Hall

The Queen's Walk More London London SE1 2AA

Switchboard: 020 7983 4000 Minicom: 020 7983 4458 Web: www.london.gov.uk

Our ref: Date:

Dear Ila

I am responding on behalf of the London 2012 Sustainability Group to the Commission's 2008 Annual Review, Swimming Upstream.

I want to take this opportunity to thank you and the rest of the team for your work over the course of this last year, and particularly on this review. I am grateful for the thoroughness with which you have conducted your work and for your open and collaborative approach.

My colleagues and I are extremely pleased that the Commission has recognised the significant mount of progress made since the 2007 Governance Review. I am certain that by continuing to work constructively with you we will be able to resolve any outstanding issues and to address the recommendations that have emerged over the course of this latest review.

I look forward to working with you in the coming year as we strive to meet the high standards of sustainability that we have set ourselves.

Yours sincerely,

Neale Coleman

Chair, London 2012 Sustainability Group